
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov) <blandrum@sled.sc.gov>

Weis, Jeremy John <jweis@sled.sc.gov>
Date: 9/11/2017 12:07:24 PM

Subject: FW: Next week

Any updates?
 
Lily
From: Lily Cogdill 
 
Sent: Sunday, September 10, 2017 10:02 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Next week
 
Good morning! Just wanted to follow-up regarding the Governors schedule for the week and Saturday 
9/16/2017. With everything going on with Hurricane Irma will you confirm what meetings/events the Governor 
will attend.
 
Thank you,
 
Lily
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